
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

June 11, 2018 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Bruce Nadeau, Alicia Bursey, Sandy Sonnichsen, Dan Peterson, Gary 

Dame, Cindy Rouillard 

The meeting came to order at 6:30 p.m. 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Sandy Sonnichsen gave a complete copy of the ElCH grant application (Grange) to 

the Selectmen  

• Chief Peterson stated the 2018 fund drive info is being mailed.  The chicken 

barbeque is July 7th. 

• Alicia, Planning Board Chair stated after meeting with the town attorney the RSA’s 

need to be updated and made clear where to find more information on the Web Site  

• Gary Dame inquired about an abatement he filed.  Cindy stated she would contact 

the Town Assessor to find out more information. 

• Bruce stated the camp ground is losing business because of the internet.  Bob stated 

he would get in touch with Comcast to see if it would be possible to bring service to 

Goshen. 

• The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 


